23 JANUARY 2020

Youth Band

NEW YEAR,
NEW PROJECTS,
NEW CHALLENGES,
NEW PLAYERS YOUTH BAND PHOTO WANTED BRASS BANDS AND
ALWAYS WELCOME BOMBED BY ERRANT 75 MORE OF THESE BUFFETS
CHRISTMAS TREE LIVING THE DREAM!!
=

NEWSLETTER

All in the family

We had a very busy and very successful Christmas, with a lot of carol
playing by both the senior and youth bands, and a very enjoyable
Christmas concert. The Youth Band looked resplendent in their new
hoodies, and enjoyed marching for the first time at the Big Switch On,
and a highlight of the season was entertaining residents at Heather View
care home. The senior band were lured by the promise of a buffet to cross
the border to Sevenoaks, and ended the season w1th| the lovely Christmas
Eve tradition of playing carols for the shoppers at Tesco, when ex-players

returning to their families for Christmas always come back to join their
band family.

14 players, 8

families, playing as
one big family.
Learning to play
brass with other
family members is a
great joy. Come and
give it a go.
Beginners welcome

ABOVE, CLOCKWISE, TOM HAWKEY-SOAR, TOM EVANS, ADRIAN MURRELL, MILLY BENNETT, OLLIE
RUDGE, SOPHIE RUDGE, ALICE RUDGE, GORDON MCGARVEY, ROGER SALWEY, ALISON MCNEIL,

GEORGIA MCNEIL, SASKIA SALWEY, SIMON RUDGE, CLAUDIA SALWEY
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